June 6th, 2006 Newsletter
Hello Double Helix Glassworks Customers,
What can we say, don't hate us because our glass is beautiful? We put up the entire batch of Olympian
Rain on Monday morning thinking that would slow you all down. But no, you all just bought it up twice
as fast! Then to help all the people who got booted off the system we opened up pre-orders on the
June 26 batch, but someone spilled the beans and we sold out of that! We're glad you all like our
glass so much! We're also grateful that we have such NICE customers. Even when it's hard to get the
glass you've all been very patient, encouraging, and funny. We truly thank you for that!
We have set up our system to take pre-orders, whoa, hold on, don't run over there yet! I haven't
turned it on because you haven't had a chance to read this newsletter yet. I will turn on pre-orders for
all our scheduled production through July of Olympia Rain and Kronos at noon tommorow, June
7th. Now, we haven't synchronized our watches so my noon may be a few minutes different from
yours. (I wonder if naming a color after the god of time might be causing us some problems in that
department.) One more set of directions today... We don't want you to pay when you pre-

order!!l.....When the glass is produced our website will send out an email that your order
has partially shipped.... please pay for your order then.
Thank you,

Jed and Julie



